


WORTH-SHIP - pt 6  
_ 

Worshipping in the midst of the night



JOHN 11:33-35 
_ 

"When Jesus saw her weeping, and the Jews who had come 
with her also weeping, he was deeply moved in his spirit 
and greatly troubled. And he said, "Where have you laid 
him?" They said to him, "Lord, come and see." Jesus 
wept."



MATTHEW 26:36-46 
_ 

"Then Jesus went with them to a place called Gethsemane, 
and he said to his disciples. "Sit here, while I go over 
there and pray." And taking with him Peter and the two 
sons of Zebedee he began to be sorrowful and troubled. 
Then he said to them, "My soul is very sorrowful, even to 
death; remain here and watch with me." And going a little 
farther he fell on his face and prayed saying, "My Father, 
if it be possible, let this cup pass from me; nevertheless 
not as I will, but as you will." And he came to the 
disciples and found them sleeping. And he said to Peter, 
"So, could you not watch with me one hour? Watch and pray



MATTHEW 26:36-46 
_ 

that you may not enter into temptation. The spirit indeed 
is willing but the flesh is weak." Again, for the second 
time, he went away and prayed, "My Father, if this cannot 
pass unless I drink it, your will be done." And again he 
came and found them sleeping, for their eyes were heavy. 
So, leaving them again he went away and prayed for the 
third time, saying the same words again. Then he came to 
the disciples and said to them, "Sleep and take your rest 
later on. See, the hour is at hand and the Son of Man is 
betrayed into the hands of sinners. Rise, let us be going; 
see, my betrayer is at hand.



FOLLOWING IN JESUS’ STEPS 
_ 

1. Find a place close to community but far enough away to 
be alone with God. 

2. Ask him to remove the circumstances of your suffering 
to heal them. 

3. Wrestle with the situation and with God honestly in the 
face of your circumstances. 

4. Come to a resolution to worship with your words and 
actions regardless of the outcome. 

5. Choose joy in the knowledge that he is God, his will is 
good and your resurrection will come.
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